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Monthly Recap
February was a wonderful month at
our school! Our students celebrated
diversity, friendship, and love, with
Valentine’s Day bringing fun class
parties and sweet treats. 

With spring on the horizon, our
teachers are planning exciting
activities to help students explore the
changing seasons. We’re excited to
watch our students bloom and grow
in new ways, embracing fresh
beginnings and endless possibilities! 

We love having your family as part of
ours. As a valued member of our
school community, you’re invited to
take advantage of priority re-
enrollment which begins on Monday,
March 3rd and continues until
Monday, March 24th.

    Receive 50% off registration if
you re-enroll by March 14th
    Receive 25% off registration if
you re-enroll by March 24th

Be sure to secure your child’s spot for
the next school year! More
information will be sent via Links 2
Home. We look forward to continuing
our partnership in your child's
educational journey.

Priority Re-enrollment

Do you know a colleague who has
recently had a baby, a friend in
need of care who just relocated to
the area, or a family member who
is seeking a new preschool for
their child? When you refer a
friend and they enroll, you’re
eligible for a free week of tuition.
Ask us for details!

Family Referral Bonus

Important Dates

March 3-7 – Book Fair & Dr. Seuss
Spirit Week
March 9 – Daylight Savings Time
March 11-13 - Picture Days
March 14 - Holi
March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day &
Celebrations
March 20 – First Day of Spring
March 29-30 - Eid Al-Fitr

Open House
Tuesday, March 11 from 9:30 – 11
AM
Thursday, March 13 from 4 – 6 PM
Saturday, March 15 from 10 AM – 12
PM


